HOMECOMING COMMITTEE

ALUMNI ASSOCIATION of the UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS PUBLISHER OF THE GRADUATE MAGAZINE

HEADQUARTERS-ROOM 2 FRANK STRONG HALL LAWRENCE, KANSAS

November 22, 1943

Dr. F. C. Allen Robinson Gymnasium Campus

Dear Dr. Allen:

The committee in charge of the Homecoming arrangements wants you to know how much we appreciate your fine contribution to the whole successful series of activities over the past weekend.

Nobody else would attempt to do all the things you take on and nobody else could do each one of them so well.

Cordially,

HOMECOMING COMMITTEE

by Red Ellowood 2

DIRECTORS

CLARENCE L. BURT, e'09, Hutchinson